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TK-Kindergarten Registration Begins the RUSD

Educational Journey of Success

I remember the days | dropped each of my
four children off at kindergarten for the first
time, watching them walk into the classroom
and begin their educational journey. As a
parent, this is a milestone we cherish, so |
was pleased that nearly 500 families joined
Rocklin Unified School District to celebrate
our second annual TK/Kindergarten Round
Up event.

Round Up is an informational meet and greet
for families, giving them the opportunity
to register in-person, receive answers to

their questions and learn more about our
outstanding TK/K programs. At RUSD, our
kindergarten classes are full-day, offering busy
families more flexibility in their schedules
while providing students with increased
exposure to quality curriculum, excellent
instruction from dedicated staff, visual and

performing arts (VAPA), and so much more.

Our kindergarten students have the
opportunity to learn thar movement can help
you grow through our physical education
program. With our small class sizes, students
receive the individual attention they deserve
as they learn how playtime can translate to
big time learning. RUSD offers specialized
programs to fit every child’s needs including
Special Education and our English Learners
program.

At this year’s event, I had the pleasure of
meeting and speaking with parents as they
teared up over the idea of sending their litde
ones to school for the first time. Learning that
next year’s kindergarten students will be the
high school graduating class of 2032 really hit
home for many.

Thank you to community partners including:
Steve Wallen Swim School and Studio
Movie Grill (SMG) for helping out and
sharing information about SMG’s Chefs for
Children, a program that donates a portion
of its proceeds to the special needs children in
our community. I would also like to thank the
Rocklin and Whitney High School students,
our staff, and Board of Trustees, who
volunteered, and spoke with students and
families, each of whom modeled kindness,
generosity and the spirit of volunteerism for
the youngest members of our community.

For more information and to register your
child online, please visit: www.RocklinUSD.




